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November 22, 1993

Director of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
' U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555

To Whom It May Concern:

Please find enclosed a letter regarding notification of transfer of a
radioactive source. Andersen Corporation no longer requires the use of the
radioactive source described in the enclosed letter and has- shipped it to
ABB Process Automation Inc.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (612) 430-7456. -

Sincerely,

ANDERSEN CORPORATION

f$
Jeff R. Nelson
Project Engineering Supervisor

cc: Jon Palmer
Dick Fowler
Kurt Kohl

' Larry Souther - Minnesota Department of Health, Radiation Control
(Andersen Corporation's registration # 82-05240) ]
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Novemcer 19. 1993

Ander:en Corp.
4

Att: Jeff Nelsen |
Chem. Safetv Health Coor.

100 Fourth Ave., North
Bavport. SN 55003

i

Dear Sir: l

Please te advised that the followinq cource was received at ABB Process
Autonation Inc. , Columbus, Chio, and is now in our possession under

USNRC Evproduct Material License 34-00255-03.

Q:n.q Source Sour 7' faviq?

Receivai Sfndl h Ism ore Otantitv Mwiel Mviel

11-15-93 S-1332-T SR90 70 nCi S-18 O-2

To ecmply with the requirenent for notification of transfer in the
Code of Fv:eral Reaulations Title 10. Part 31,5. we reconmend you
forward a copy of this letter to: |

Director of Nuclear Material Safety & Safecuards
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory ConTnission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Verv truly vours,

.

Doris Framer
A ninistrator
Radiolcqical Operations

cc: D. Smith, AEB, Appleton

ABB Process Automation Inc.
_ _ _
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